RESUME DIGEST
SR 255 2019 Regular Session Barrow

Requests the Louisiana Department of Health, the Louisiana State Board of Medical
Examiners, and the Louisiana Board of Pharmacy to study and make recommendations
relative to certain provisions of Louisiana law on medical marijuana and submit a report of
findings and recommendations to the Senate on or before February 1, 2020.



